Rosenberg Corey

From: Rod Akroush <rakroush@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:58 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Please vote No on HB2004

Dear committee members,

Please vote No on HB 2004 and all of it's amendments. Please don't make it difficult and expensive for me to get rid of
bad tenants. We need to protect our good tenants and neighborhoods. I'm a responsible rental property provider and |
don't over charge on my rents. These investments are my retirement, | have a regular job that helps pay my mortgages
and for the repair, maintenance and upkeep of my rental properties.

Once again please vote no on HB 2004 and it's amendments.

Thank you all for all your public service,

Rod Akroush



